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Tuesday 22nd March 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
During the school day, children in Nursery and Reception may need to change their clothes for a 
whole variety of reasons including getting messy or wet when completing art activities, getting dirty 
when playing outside or having a toilet accident in school. To support us with this, please ensure 
that your child has a labelled bag in school that contains spare clothes should there be a need for 
them to get changed during the school day. ALL uniform and spare clothes need to be labelled 
clearly please.  
 
Unfortunately, our spare clothes supply within school in running very low. If your child has had an 
accident and has had to borrow clothes, please could these be washed and returned to school as 
soon as possible. To further support us, we are always grateful for donations of any spare clothes (in 
good condition) that your child has outgrown – especially tops, skirts, shorts, trousers, leggings and 
jogging bottoms.  
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. This way, we will hopefully be able to avoid having to 
unnecessarily call parents/carers into school to change their child/bring spare clothes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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